
 

3D rendering of new solids handling building 

 

 

 

 

 

Resource Recovery and Electrical Energy (R2E2) 

“Open House” on October 20, 2014 

NEW Water invites the public to a presentation on the project’s progress 

NEW Water, the brand of the Green Bay 
Metropolitan Sewerage District, is dedicated to the 
collection, treatment, and reclamation of about 38 
million gallons of wastewater each day. To continue 
to provide safe, reliable service that you expect 
daily, NEW Water needs to replace its solids 
handling system. A new facility is needed because 
of aging infrastructure, stricter environmental 
regulations, and a need for increased capacity.  

This forward-looking project is a new approach to 
solids handling through thermal processing and 
heat recovery for electricity, and will result in an 
approximate 50% reduction of energy costs and a 
reduction in greenhouse gas emissions by about 
22,000 metric tons per year – the equivalent to removing about 15,000 vehicles from the road. 

Construction is slated to begin in 2015, and to be completed by 2018. NEW Water would like to cordially 
invite the public to an “Open House” to learn about the project’s progress: 

 

R2E2 Open House  

October 20 from 9 – 11 a.m. at NEW Water, 2231 N. Quincy St., Green Bay 

October 20 from 5 – 7 p.m. at Ashwaubenon Village Hall, 2155 Holmgren 
Way, Ashwaubenon 

 

For more information, please contact Tricia Garrison at NEW Water: (920) 438-1064. 
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